
News

The Joint University Council's Public Administration Committee, the UK Political Studies
Association and the European Group for Public Administration for the first time will be hosting a
major Public Administration Conference in Edinburgh in September.   The PAC's Annual
Conference will be from 9 to 11 September and the European Group for Public Administration
Annual Conference will be from 11 to 13 September in Edinburgh, hosted by the University of
Edinburgh. For further information about this unqiue Public Administration event, please contact

Prof. Joyce Liddle  or Pr
of. Charlie Jeffery
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